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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 11:17 AM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'
Cc: Patten, David R.
Subject: RE: RO 341 9-1153 3126 Frenside Blvd. Extension Request

Please use this email as approval of your request.  It is understood that close coordination with a home owner can be more 
problematic due to conflicting schedules. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 3:39 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Patten, David R. 
Subject: RO 341 9-1153 3126 Frenside Blvd. Extension Request 
 
Mark, 
 
In response to your March 3, 2011 letter, CRA and Chevron have been reviewing the requested investigation.  CRA on 
behalf of Chevron would like to request an extension to the April 29, 2011 deadline to submit a Work Plan or Addendum 
for Vapor Intrusion Survey and Subsurface Investigation.  Additional time is needed to coordinate and complete a site visit 
with the residents of the property. This will determine feasible locations for soil borings, and determine locations in the 
house from which to collect crawl-space air samples. We request an extension of a June 15, 2011 to complete the work 
plan. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Nathan Lee, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)     
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
   
Phone: 510.420.3333 
Fax: 510.420.9170 
Cell: 510.385.2499 
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com 
  
 


